Marian and Anna Zajac

128 Larose Drive

St. Albert, Alberta, TSN 2M9
May 28, 2017

County of St. Paul No. 19
Councilor Division 4
5015-49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta, TOA 3A4

Dear Maxine Fodness and Phyllis Corbiere:

We are writing this letter of request to use a County of St. Paul’s approach directly
adjacent to the back of Plan 7922205, Block 35, Lot 191 at Crestview Beach, Lower
Therien Lake which is approximately twenty feet.

The above-mentioned property is utilized infrequently from May 15 through to August
every year and both the Lake Lot and back approach have been cared for and maintained
by three generations since March 17, 1993.

The original driveway has matured trees and plant life that we do not want to devastate
and disrupt the fauna that inhabits it. The driveway is and would not be large enough to
accommodate the pull trailer(s) without eliminating the trees.

Please contact us directly at 780-458-7464, 780-901-8454 or annaweber13(@gmail.com if
you have further questions and we thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Marian and Anna Zajac
932 071 733 +77
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